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17th May 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Carnegie Shadowing Trip 
 
Your son/daughter has chosen to take part in Carnegie Shadowing.  This involves reading as many of 
the 8 shortlisted books as possible between March and June.  Students will be able to take part in 
the national vote to choose the winning author.  Further information about Carnegie Shadowing can 
be found at: 
https://carnegiegreenaway.org.uk/yoto-carnegie-medal-shortlist-2022/ 
 
On 16th June 2022, the final award ceremony will take place.  We have been invited to join other 
schools at Comberton Village College to join in book related activities and to watch the final award 
ceremony via a live link with London.  Your son/daughter has expressed an interest in being part of 
the final celebration.  
 
We will leave College at 9am and return by 3pm.  Students will require a packed lunch and will need 
to wear school uniform.  This event is free of charge. 
 
If you do not wish your son/daughter to attend this event, please can you let me know as soon as 
possible by emailing me at: ashaw@elycollege.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mrs A Shaw 
LRC Manger  
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